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Just a reminder of some important events coming up this term é 

 

 

 

On Friday 23rd February , we will be holding a Rainbow Day to celebrate dif-

ference. We will be inviting the children to dress in Rainbow colours and weāll 

be working with an illustrator named Liz Million to create our own story char-

acters that celebrate difference. Each class will have an opportunity to work 

with her and weāre hoping to create some fab work for display! 

 

 

 

Thursday 1st of March is World Book Day. We have managed to book a drama performance from the 

ĀMad Alice Theatre Companyā for KS2 on the afternoon and they will also be taking part in follow-up 

drama workshops with the company on 14th March.  Year 1 and Year 2 will be going on story themed 

trips to Wharton Park where they will be exploring the story of ĀThe Enormous Turnipā. We will also 

be inviting the children to dress as their favourite story character and weāll be taking part in other 

lovely reading themed activities throughout the day. World Book Day tokens will be sent home in the 

next couple of weeks!  

 

Our Book Fair will also be in school during the week beginning 5th March which is al-

so the same week as Parentsā Evening. Appointments for Parentsā Evening will again 

be booked via Parent Mail. More information will be 

sent out after half term.  

 

 

 

 

After half term, we will be adding a new dimension to the way we teach reading in school. The first half an hour on a Friday 

morning will now be based around Ċreading for pleasureċ and children in each class will have an opportunity to bring in the 

book theyċre currently reading at home and read it in school. 

 

We teach reading for 45 minutes a day in Key Stage 1 and for an hour a day in Key Stage 2, but within those sessions, chil-

dren donċt have an opportunity to just free read a book of their choice. This session will 

give them a chance to do just that! 

 

We will also be developing opportunities for children to read with other year groups, for 

example Year 2 might spend one session reading with Year 5 and the next week Year 6 

might read with Year 3ē.all classes will have an opportunity to read with other year 

groups in school. There will also be opportunities for you to come into school and read 

with your children - more details will be given after half term! 

 

We would also like to thank you for your support with reading with your children at home. 

It really does make a HUGE difference. 

Twitter Page 
@TudhoeColliery  

Find us at @TudhoeColliery for 
regular updates including photos of 
]bcf^l_hwm qile [h^ a_h_l[f ^[s ni 

day life in school, as well as        
pictures from the events below!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Kindness Day! 
We would like to say a HUGE thank you to you for supporting 

our Kindness Day last week in support of the Solan Connor 

Fawcett Family Cancer Trust. We raised a massive ¢492 for 

the charity and Mark Solan himself came into school to col-

lect the money. 

 

During the day, the children created pom-poms and added 

their own ideas for kind acts they could do to help others. They also took part in activities to help 

them learn about Mark Solan and what he has achieved, for example, Year 6 mapped his journey 

back from the Pride of Britain Awards in Londonĉa long way!!! 

 

We are loving working with Mark in school and he is keen to come in 

and work with the children more, getting them involved in designing 

hats for his charity and in helping him prepare for his next challeng-

es. He really is a local hero and in a world where children often idol-

ise pop stars and other celebrities, itċs lovely for them to meet some-

one who is a real inspiration and making such a difference to his community. 

 
As you will have seen from our date list, the Friends will 
be running our Spring Ball on Thursday 15th March, 6-
7:30pm. Please note that there will be 

an increase in the ticket price from £1.50 
to a new price of £2.00 per ticket.  We 
have kept the same price for as long as 
any of us can remember, even though 
costs have gradually increased over 
�W�L�P�H�����:�H���V�W�L�O�O���I�H�H�O���L�W�·�V���J�R�R�G���Y�D�O�X�H���I�R�U��

money! 

£492 
raised!  

Reminder - Tagessel Trail 
 

We would like to remind all parents that, as the 
sign on the fence states, children are not al-
lowed on the Tagessel Trail before or after 
school, even with parental supervision.  All 
classes have an opportunity to use the Trail 
during the week at playtime and lunchtimes 
when the trail is supervised by staff. Thank 

you. 

Reminder - Driving and Parking 
 

We continue to remind all parents to take care when driving along the 
back street and when parking outside of school.  

 
We would also like to ask parents to take notice of the date list and reminder Par-
ent Mails for when classes are on trips and need to use the layby outside school. 
We have no issue with parents parking in the layby (and have communicated this 
to the council) but the safety of our children is our top priority and there were 

times last term when buses were required to park unsafely due to cars being in the 
layby, despite reminder messages being sent. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 A Request for Prizes!  
 

Thank you to everyone who 
donated prizes for our Christ-

mas raffle and tombola!  
 

After half term, we will be re-
questing your help again with prizes for our 
Easter Raffle! If you have anything at home 
that you think would make a good prize or 

could form part of a hamper, just send it into 
school with your child. All donations will be 

gratefully received! Books of Raffle Tickets will 
be sent out after half term.  


